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October  

Monday 14th Individual                         

photographs -    

Family photographs 

from 8:30am 

Wednesday 

16th 

Parentsô Evening   

(all classes) 

Monday 21st - 

Friday 1st                      

November 

 

HALF TERM 

November   

Monday 4th  Reception Phonics 

Workshop          

3:30 - 4:30pm  

 

Wednesday 

6th 

Open afternoon for 

prospective new 

Reception parents 

1:30 - 3:00pm 

 

Sunday 10th 

Remembrance               

service at St.                

Peterôs Church 

10:45am 

Monday 11th Year 1 Parents 

Phonics workshop 

3:30 - 4:30pm 

Monday 18th  Y2 SATs meeting 

Friday 22nd Nasal Flu Vaccines  

Saturday 23rd  Church Christmas 

Fair 

December 

Monday 9th  PTFA Bauble Bingo  

Tuesday 3rd  Light for a Life   

Hospice event 

Thursday 5th  Parent Pop in      

3:15 - 4:00pm 

Well done to Jack F, 

Y5, our sports star of 

the week for being an   

outstanding role    

model in all areas of PE 

and sport.  

Well Done!  

Well done to Olivia, Y5, 

our musician of the 

week for consistently 

going above and    

beyond in music.  

Well Done!  

 

 

 

 

Reception KT - 99% 
Reception LR - 96.89% 

Year 1 - 95.99% 
Year 1/2 - 98.08% 
Year 2 - 98.08% 
Year 3 - 98.46% 
Year 3/4 - 97.31% 
Year 4 - 97.32% 

Year 5  -  99.37% 
Year 5/6 - 98.54% 
Year 6 - 95.49%       

                                                             
Well Done to Year 5 with the 
highest attendance for last 

week, with an amazing 
99.37% 

 

 

 

 

 

Individual photographs will 
be taken on  

Monday 14th October.  

Anyone wishing to have 
photos taken with siblings 
who do not attend school 

should arrive a t 8:30am.  

Nasal Flu Vaccinations 

Consent for this years Nasal Flu 
Vaccinations will be completed 

online.  

If you would like your child to 
receive the nasal flu vaccine in 

school please complete an 
online YES  consent form;      

however if you do not wish for 
your child to be vaccinated 

please fill in a NO  form . 

The consent link will be 
sent via Class Dojo.  

We have been awarded a gold medal alongside 

Wigan Council for the amazing Eco -Brick work 

we produced for the Southport Flower Show. 

Thank you to everyone for their support.  
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Donõt forget to keep checking your 

ParentPay for any outstanding        

payment or consent items you may 

have.                                                                                                                       

Events and trips in school may have to 

be cancelled if enough payment isn't 

received.  

Active groups:  

§ Y3 Swimming  

§ Y6 London Residential  

§ Y5 PGL 

§ Music Lessons  

§ Snack  

§ Young Voices  

Primary and Secondary School Admissions.  

Admissions for Reception Class 2020 are now open. 

Applications must be made by Wednesday 15th 

January 2020.  

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

If your child is due to start Secondary School in        

September 2020 donõt forget to apply online by 

Thursday 31st October.  

For more information on these admissions please 

visit www.wigan.gov.uk . 

Donõt forget to collect your Team GB 

Sticker when you spend over £30 at any 

Aldi store. Help us collect all 300 to be 

in with a chance of winning £20,000 for 

school. 

The Keys Federation Open Afternoons. 

¶ Hindley Green Community Primary School -  Tuesday 5th          

November 1:30 - 3:00pm 

¶ St. Peterõs, Hindley - Wednesday 6th November 1:30 - 3:00pm 

¶ St. Johnõs Abram - Thursday 7th November 1:30 - 3:00pm 

¶ St. Johnõs Hindley Green - Friday 8th November 1:30 - 3:00pm 

 

 

 

Please may we remind parents to be 

considerate of residents in the       

surrounding areas of school when 

parking up before and after school. 

Thank you 

Snack for after the October half term        

holidays is now live on ParentPay. 

Please ensure this is paid by Thursday 

17th October to enable your child to 

have toast and/or juice. Thank you  

https://www.parentpay.com/PPManager4W3/



